
November 17, 2016

Resident

Re: Neighborhood Meeting for US Bank Daycare Center

Dear Resident,

Boise City Code requires an opportunity for a meeting between the applicant of a construction

proposal and the residents of the neighborhood in which the site is located.  The meeting shall

occur prior to a formal submittal of the applications to the City (as listed below).  This letter is a

notice of opportunity to review and discuss the proposed project of the Daycare Center located

in your area.  This is not a public hearing and public officials will not be present.  

If you have any questions regarding this Boise City Code neighborhood meeting requirement,

please contact the Planning & Zoning Department at 208-384-3845. Outlined below is an overview

of the neighborhood meeting with the date and time.  

Purpose

For neighbors to review and provide comments addressing the Daycare Center located at the

US Bank Building in Boise, Idaho.

When

6 p.m. on Monday, November 28, 2016.

Where

US Bank Building, 2nd Floor Conference Room – 101 S. Capitol Blvd., Boise, Idaho.

Project Description

This project is a Tenant Improvement for a Daycare Center located on the ground floor of the US

Bank Building in Boise.

If you have any questions regarding the meeting or proposed construction, please contact us at 

208-424-7675 or email brad@babcockdesign.com.

Sincerely,

Brad Smith

Project Manager






















